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Teacher Message As the friendships in the classroom are growing we are 

revisiting everyday what it takes to be engaged in learning and doing our best 

to speak as much French in the classroom as possible.  

School supplies in the classroom 

Students house their writing tools in their desk and they have a bin for their 

extras. We use whiteboards everyday for math and word practice. We are 

working on keeping track of our whiteboard markers but they have been going 

missing. Pencils are also already becoming scarce for some. Ask your child if 

they are needing more whiteboard markers or pencils. 

Class Community and Health & Safety 

Bodies to self: the school rule is no hands on, this 

means our bodies respect the space of others. This 

can be especially difficult when students are good 

friends with classmates. We created a word cloud 

that describes how are class can be. If one of our 

statements are not being meant a reminder will be 

sent home for a conversation to be had about how 

we learn best in the classroom. 

Jour du souvenir Remembrance Day 

Friday we will be attending our schools 

Remembrance Day assembly. Students will each receive a poppy. Any 

poppy donations are greatly appreciated. 

Merci beaucoup, 

 

 

Mme Gagné 

jgagne@sd57.bc.ca  

Upcoming Dates:  

Photo retakes were cancelled and not yes rescheduled. 

Monday November 13th – No School, Remembrance Day STAT 

Friday November 24th – NID, NO School 

Monday November 27th (grade 3s only) – Primary report card writing day, No Shool 
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